Happy Friday all. Here are your updates for this week:

ALL STAFF MEETING:
Our next all staff meeting is Feb. 24 from 10-11:30 am. The shelter will open at noon that day. We will be working on conflict resolution.  Please take a moment to fill out the anonymous survey that our speaker Quincy Williams sent you by Feb. 14. 

FOSTER AND COMMUNITY OUTREACH TRANSITION:
Both Lindsey and Hilary will be transitioning to their new positions starting Feb. 15.

FELINE BEHAVIOR POSITION:
We are not filling this as a stand alone position at this time. It is very difficult to find someone with extensive feline behavior knowledge and training for a part time position.
Kayli will be participating in some specific feline behavior training so she can help with enrichment and behavior consults for our cats.

GARAGE STORAGE:
Next Monday the garage is getting a major clean out and reorganization. Thank you to the brave souls- Nic, Julie, Kathy and Tania-who volunteered for this monumental task!

EUTHANASIA TRAINING:
Just a reminder that for the next 2 Thursdays from 12-4 pm the admitting and vet teams will be in training and not available during that time.

TIPTON TRANSFER:
We have a transfer from Tipton coming Monday morning with about 30 dogs and puppies.

FREAKING OUT FIDO SEMINAR:
Just a reminder that we have a Freaking Out Fido seminar tomorrow from 12:30-5 pm in the training room so that space will be unavailable for staff use.

SNOWBLOWER:
HSWM is in need of a snowblower to do our sidewalks.  If you know anyone that has a working snowblower that they would be willing to donate,  please let Nic know. 

Have a safe and wonderful weekend!
Best,
Holly
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